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The proposal is for rear elevation alterations at 59 Blue Lake Road. As some local authorities are 

unable to carry out site visits during the Covid-19 crisis, this document provides photos of the 

existing property at the time of application, to give sufficient context to help planning officers reach 

a decision. 

 

Image 1 – Existing Front Elevation – No changes proposed 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Image 2 – Existing Rear Elevation  Photomontage – No changes proposed to materials, footprint, 

height or use 

 


